
Dear Pastor/Youth Pastor, 

 

 Please join us for our “Annual Teen Thanksgiving Rally” that will 

be held on November 10, 2012.  

 

 This event will be a benefit in your young people’s walk with the 

Lord. Everything begins at noon and last till 6:00 p.m. with registration 

beginning at 11:00 a.m.  

 

 Our speakers this year are Bro. Kurt Skelly, Pastor of Harvest 

Baptist Church, Natrona Heights, PA and Bro. Lee Bowman, Pastor of 

Calvary Baptist Church, Mannington, WV.  Both of these men are 

powerful preachers being used of God to touch the lives of young people 

all across our land.  

 

 The cost is $5.00 which includes a delicious, home-cooked 

Thanksgiving meal!  

 

 Please call us at 301-334-3234 and let us know you that are coming 

or if you want more information. You can also email me at 

jameskent0570@yahoo.com. We pray that you can be a part of this 

special event.  

 

 May God bless you and your ministry. 

 

  In Christ, 

  JJJJames L. Kentames L. Kentames L. Kentames L. Kent    
  (Youth Director)     

 


